
What is a Heritage Fair?  

The Heritage Fair program encourages students to explore the history of our country in a 

dynamic and hands-on environment. Students use the medium of their choice to recount 

the stories of the people, events, familial events and key moments from Canadian history 

and present their research in a public exposition at their school.   
 

The best projects from schools are invited to showcase their work at the Red River Heritage 

Fair. The students present their research, respond to questions from judges, and discuss and 

share their project with fellow students, parents, teachers, and community members.  
 

But it is much more exciting than that; students participate in interactive workshops, join in 

a scavenger hunt, meet others students and share their history projects thus creating a fast-

paced history learning day. 
 

Workshops are designed for students and provided by local museums, historical societies 

or organizations promoting Canadian history and heritage.  

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

When does the Red River Heritage Fair take place? 
 

The Red River Heritage Fair will take place on  May 1, 2025.  

University of Winnipeg 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

info@redriverheritage.ca 
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